	    
Fourth Grade News
News from 4th Grade for 4th Grade Parents

	
From Mrs. Meneguzzo’s Desk… 
Week of September 14

- WELCOME!!! Welcome to 4th grade, students and parents! I look forward to a good year! Each week you will be getting a class newsletter that outlines upcoming events and important information. 

- HOMEWORK~ The work that is not finished during the school day will be coming home as homework. Please check with your child each night.  Let’s get off to a good start! 

- WEBSITE / CONTACT INFO~ Don’t forget to check out our class website. It can be found at mrsmeneguzzo.weebly.com. On it you will find our daily assignments, etc. My email address is meneguzzoc@dollarbay.k12.mi.us and my cell phone number is (906)369-9108. Please contact me about anything!   

-ABSENCES: If your child is absent, please send a note or call excusing their absence. Karen needs to have this information for reporting purposes. Thank you!

-PARENT CONTACT SHEET: Please let me know your preferred method of contact. I would like to keep in touch regarding your child’s progress, etc. Thanks!  

-GARDEN INFORMATION: We are going to be renewing our LSSI grant for our garden.  If there is something you would like to see in our garden, please let me know in the next couple of weeks so I can incorporate it into the grant.   

UPCOMING DATES…
FRIDAY, Sept. 18: Please try to return your emergency forms, etc. by this date
· [bookmark: _GoBack]FRIDAY, Sept. 25: Half-Day due to teacher in-service.  Dismissal at 12:21. 



	




